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Dear Key Clubbers, 

 Welcome back to school!  As 

you know, we have lots of fun 

events coming up, such as the 

Regional Training Conference 

(RTC) and Fall Rally, so please 

visit both the district and 

divisional websites to register 

for them.  Encourage all of 

your members to attend both 

events because in past years, 

California has dominated 

Nevada in attendance at 

special events.  This year, I am 

hoping to increase Nevada’s 

participation in these events, 

so please stay true to your state 

pride and get involved!   

 It is imperative that we have 

tons of participation in Fall Rally 

because we need at least 40 people 

from Region 6 to secure a bus.  

The prices for Fall Rally will go 

down when participation goes 

up,so tell everyone and encourage 

your friends and classmates to go 

to Fall Rally.  You will have the 

chance to see me be auctioned off, 

ride the rides at Great America, 

compete with other divisions for 

spirit, and other fun activities.   

 I hope that your first month of 

school is fun and successful and 

that your clubs grow in size & 

participation.  Good luck! 
 

Sincerely in service,   

Alexis Taitel 

On the international 

website, you will find the 

official Key Club store, 

where you can buy 

apparel, jewelry, meeting 

items, recognition items, 

gifts, and more. The 

website is 

www.store.kiwanis.org, 

and just click on the link 

labeled “Key Club.” 

Upcoming Events: 
Fall Rally North will be October 24, where 

you can bid on lieutenant governors, go 

to a divisional spirit rally, meet new 

people, help out Pediatric Trauma 

Prevention, and have fun!  Registration 

materials are available on 

www.cnhkeyclub.org under the “Events” 

tab. 
 

� Our region needs at least 40 people 

to go to Fall Rally in order to have 

enough money for a bus! 

 

Who; All of Region 6 is invited 

What: Regional Training Conference (RTC) 

When: Saturday, October 3 from 9:45 a.m. to 2:45 p.m. 

Where: UNR in Building & Room TBA 

Why: To learn more about Key Club and to develop skills 

through fun workshops 

 

The District Convention Committee has created a fun video all about 

DCON, called “Call to Convention.”  It will be posted on the district 

website within the next few weeks, so please check it out, and be sure to 

publicize it to all of your members! 
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“Service is the rent we pay to be living. It is the very purpose of life and not  

something you do in your spare time.” 
 

~Marian Wright Edelman

Alexis Taitel 
D23/45 Lieutenant Governor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 379-5640 

D23.KC.LtG@gmail.com   

Keri Putnam 
Region 6 Advisor 

Cali-Nev-Ha District 

(775) 232-3510 

nvbooklady@sbcglobal.net  

K E Y    C L U B 

Dues Info. & Dates 
� Start paying dues: October 1 

� Early bird dues deadline: November 1 

� Regular dues deadline: December 1 

� Club becomes delinquent: December 2 

� Club becomes suspended: February 1 
 

This September, all clubs should be expecting to receive an 

envelope from Key Club International addressed to “Key 

Club Advisor.”  It will contain the passwords for the 

International website, so make sure you DO NOT LOSE 

IT!   
 

For more information on dues, please visit 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=com_content&v

iew=article&id=89&Itemid=95. 

Recognition: 
 There are tons of opportunities to earn 

awards and recognition for Key Club work 

that you and advisors complete throughout 

the year, and it is never too early to start the 

process of applying.  Visit the district 

website’s “recognition” tab for more 

information about applying for awards. 
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~ Combat Poverty: November 15-21, 2009 

~ Acknowledge Everyday Heroes: Already passed 

~ Reduce Global Warming: Already passed 

~ Encourage Healthy Living: January 17-23, 2010 
 

During these weeks, you and your clubs should try to 

organize projects that revolve around and focus on these 

areas of service.  Hold a fundraiser during your meeting 

that week and host a project that involves all members! 

Regional Goals 
� Have one club fundraiser per month 

� Have a club meeting at least once over 

the summer  

� Raise $175 per club by September 15 

for Pediatric Trauma Prevention (PTP) 

� Have at least 1 officer & 1 member 

from each club present at each DCM 

� Have 6 projects & 3 fundraisers done 

by each club by the end of the summer 

The District Convention Committee has announced the 

new District Convention (DCON) theme for 2010:  
 

“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”“Service: A Buzz and BEEyond.”    
 

The registration materials for DCON are already available 

on the district website under the “Events” tab, so please 

start fundraising and sending in your paperwork as soon as 
possible! 

District Newsletter 

For the first time in our district’s history, we have a district 

newsletter.  This is very exciting news and is a great way for officers 

and members to stay in the Key Club loop and get more involved.  

View past and present newsletters online at 

http://cnhkeyclub.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article

&id=92&Itemid=131.  

Wanted: Articles! 

District Technology Editor Hillary Yuan is looking for 

members & officers to submit articles to her for the CNH 

Key, a monthly publication.  Every month on the district 

website, she lists four topics that she would like you to 

write about.  Remember to put the article in the template! 


